Document 8 - NCC Response

February 26, 2020

4:40 pm

Hi Kathleen,

As you know, the NCC is currently reviewing its rules pertaining to electric-powered vehicles on the Capital Pathway and parkways under the Commission's responsibility. Under these rules electric-powered vehicles are prohibited on the pathways, with the exception of power-assisted bicycles. Consequently, e-scooters would be prohibited from using NCC's Capital Pathway.

Since we cannot predict the outcome of our review, you will have to factor in your analysis our current position for your feasibility study.

Regards,

Bruce Devine
Senior Manager, Facilities and Programs
Gestionaire principal, Installation et programmes
bruce.devine@ncc-ccn.ca
613-239-5678, ext. / poste 5085

National Capital Commission Commission de la capitale nationale